
Notices for the week, 23th March, 2025 

1. My dear parishioners, we are in the year of Jubilee. The Archdiocese of Bombay has 
planned and distributed  a jubilee cross for veneration to all parishes. In the coming 
week, this cross will be in Vellankani Matha community for veneration and  in Our Lady 
of Perpetual Succour Community the following week.  
 

2. On Monday, the youth of our parish will be screening the second part of the Movie on 
Moses, “The Plagues” at 7.30 pm, at the stilt area. All are most welcome.  

 

3. On Tuesday, the Marathi prayer meeting will be led by Stanely Serrao.   
 

4. Dear parishioners, tomorrow/today, we will have one day Lenten retreat, preached by 
Fr Nitin D’souza. It will be from 10.30 am to 4.30 pm. All are most welcome to attend 
this retreat and be spiritually renewed. Next Sunday, the 30th of March, we will have 
English retreat from 10.30 am to 4.30 pm, preached by Fr Bineesh from Divine Retreat 
Centre, Igatpuri. For more details, please look at the banner display at the gate.   

 

5. The parish bulletin, Louisian Samachar will go into print in the first week of April. All 
those who want to place any advertisements, write any articles or place any association 
reports are requested to do so by the end of March. 

 

Thank you for your generous contribution.  God bless you all.      Parish Priest.  

 

 

 

 

 


